
Ra

Upcoming Events

Parent Meeting 
Wednesday, January 11th at 4:30 p.m. 
Laurelville Head Start

Please join us for our Parent Meeting! 
We will be discussing Care Seat Safety. 
Snacks and quiet activities for the 
children will be provided.

Reminders

The center will be closed on January 
16th in observation of Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day.

Questions? 
Contact Mrs. Jones at 740-332-1377

Center News

The children will be working on letter 
sounds, letter recognition, and counting 
this month. The teachers will be using the 
classroom environment to explore letters 
and numbers by doing scavenger hunts and 
games like “Little Cat” and “I Spy”. We 
encourage you to do this at home with 
your child/children as well! 

Here are some examples of how you can 
continue learning in the home:
• Do a scavenger hunt! Ask your 

child/children things like “Find me 
something that starts with the letter O” 
or “Find me something with the letter K 
on it”.

• While you’re driving look for letters on 
signs and restaurants. 

• Count while eating goldfish crackers, 
count while cleaning up toys, or while 
setting the dinner table, ask questions 
like “how many forks?”  

Winter Weather is quickly approaching. We 
will not have official “snow days” this year. 
If we are closed due to weather, it will be a 
virtual class day.  Virtual Classes do count 
towards attendance and it is important to 
try your best to attend. If we are open for 
in-person services, we ask that you use 
your best judgement for when you are able 
to get your child/children to school safely.
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